
July 7, 1975
Dear Dr. Hector:

An extremely heavy schedule of business in Congress, and
especially in connection with the Joint Committee on
Atomic Energy and the House Committee on Rules on which I
serve has prevented my getting back to the District as
quickly as I had hoped, in order to thank you personally
for all that you did to make "An Afternoon with John
Young" in Skidmore a success.

I consider it a high privilege to represent our Fourteenth
Congressional District in Congress, and I am pleased and
proud of the confidence and support of good friends like
you who make my service possible. Until I can thank you
in person, please accept this note as an expression of
my genuine appreciation.
With Rindest personal regards, L.am--7 -

C-Jfc:75> y°trs,

\J John Young


